
_ _

___ , _

.

GaonasaA Powmna Lonan%wr Ib57i
'

t,

cx,J,1, . 7,E"0|.g, 2 7o PE AC HTR E E STR E.ET ' Po 4s4s*'
,

ATLANTA -
.,

a : , 50-h24Q February 8, 1973 t50-425
. G .

p
*

50 k26 |b
50 h27

9 %.

hMr. A. Giambusso y Q / ;E-

('^ Deputy Director for Reactor Projects -
. -

Directorate of Licensing '

United States Atomic Energy Commission. Q. k /fWashington, D. C. 20545
'f. *u @

Dear Mr. Giambusso:

In response to your letter o'f February 2, 1973, indicating acceptance
of the Vogtle Nuclear Plant application, we are forwarding herewith three

!
signed originals of the License Application, 25 copies of the License
Application and Anti-Trust Information, 70 copies of the Preliminary Safety
Analysis Report, and 200 copies of the Environmental Report.

,

Please note that as requested by members of your Staff, only 200 of
the required 300 copies of the Environmental Report are forwarded at this

| time. The remaining 100 copies are being retained by Georgia Power Company
for your use when requested.,

E
i A check in the amount of $70,000 payable to the U. S. Atomic Energy
[ Commission was forwarded by letter with the License Appliestion filed on,

August 1, 0 72.

We have noted in your letter that several items have been identified
by your Staff during the mini-review which should be resolved at an early
date. Emphasis is being placed on preparation of additional information. j

Very truly yours,. s' '

0 [] GEORGIA POWER COMPANY
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'
. R. W. Scherer, Executive Vice President
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Sworn to and subscribed before me, this 8th day of February,1973.
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My Comrnimon twiru fan. 7.1977
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